
 

 
 
 
Notice to Rescind an EVACUATION ORDER to an EVACUATION ALERT 
 
Effective August 1, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. the Tsal’alh Government is rescinding 
the EVACUATION ORDER to an EVACUATION ALERT that was issued 
for the Tsal’alh Community based on the determination by the primary 
response agency that the threat level of the Casper Creek Fire has 
significantly diminished.  
 
The community of Tsal’alh will still be under an EVACUATION ALERT due to 
the Casper Creek Fire until rescinded in writing by Tsal’alh Government.   
 
The Tsal’alh Government will continue to monitor the Casper Creek Fire in 
the case significant developments occur and the re-instatement of an 
EVACUATION ORDER is required. 
 
This evacuation alert applies to the Tsal’alh community, namely, Tsal’alh 
Reserves:  
• Whitecap 1 
• Seton Lake 5A 
• Necait 6 
• Slosh 1 
• Mission 5 

 
Our staff have information to share about what to do when you return home 
after a wildfire.   
 
Please be safe when travelling home, and follow instructions of our 
emergency staff and monitors.   
 
Stu̓cum! (be careful / alert) 
 
 
From:  
 
Tsal’alh Chief and Council  

 


